
 
 

To: All DTE Shippers and EUT Gas Suppliers 

Today’s Date:   07/24/2025 

Notice Effective Date:   07/29/2025 

 

Planned System Maintenance Update 
 
The previously announced planned system maintenance July 18 - August 18, 2025 has 
been delayed. DTE Gas is expecting to receive the details of the pipeline inline 
inspection report on July 28, 2025. An update on the exact start date and duration will 
be provided on Tuesday, July 29, 2025. 
 
We appreciate your assistance and support during these constrained operations. DTE 
Gas requests that customers proactively watch for updated Operational Notices on 
DTE’s eNominator System, Gas Noms Webpage, and direct emails.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Account Manager. 
 
For scheduling questions, please contact Gas Nominations at 1-833-383-6667. 
 


